The team at Morris Psychological Services is now accepting applications for LPC interns. MPS offers interns the opportunity to receive supervision as well as the opportunity to see clients within private practice. The team also offers weekend and evening opportunities. Located at 13201 NW Freeway Houston, Texas 77040, additional satellite locations around the city allow for greater flexibility. Please contact: 
Joanna Guillory, MPA
Healthcare Management Director
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